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AYLESFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

 

FINANCE ADVISORY SUB COMMITTEE 
 

TUESDAY 22 MAY 2018  

Commenced 8.38pm 

MINUTES 
 

 

                    * * * * * *  

Present:  Cllrs Balcombe (in the Chair), Base, Ms Dorrington, Elvy, Mrs Gadd, Gledhill,  

Ludlow, Rillie, Smith, and Wright 

 

In attendance:  Mr Harris, Clerk       

 

Apologies:  Cllrs Shelley, Walker, and Winnett 

 

* * * * * * *  

 

1. Apologies  

 

Cllrs Shelley (Personal commitment), Walker (personal commitment), Winnett (family 

commitment). 

Noted and reasons accepted.   

 

 

2.  Declarations of Interests – There were no declarations additional to those in the Register 

of Members’ Interests.   

 

 

3.  Section 137 Donation requests  
 

3.1 - Kent Air Ambulance.  £250 donation last year.  £300 requested and agreed.  

          Clerk 

 

  

4.  Hall Grants/Loans   

 

4.1 – Walderslade Baptist Church – Requesting a grant of £1878.76 to be released from their 

village hall grant for carpet cleaning, Ethernet cabling, wildflower garden area, laptop for 

admin and youth work, car park posts to protect grass areas and fold up snooker table for 

youth work.  Agreed                                                                                         Clerk                     
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5. Section 137 Micro Grant requests  

 

5.1 - Cllr Base – Funding of AVCC for local charity event quiz night - £50-£70. Agreed 

 

5.2 – Cllr Mrs Gadd – Community Warden Food Bank £100 donation agreed at Council. It 

was also agreed that further payments would be made upon request        Clerk 

 

6.  Financial Comparison - No report to this meeting 

 

 

7.  Banking – No report to this meeting. 

 

   

8.   Any Other Business/Correspondence  

 

8.1 – RBLI Centenary ride – Clerk reported that the RBLI had thanked the Council for their 

generous donation of £530 and were inviting Councillors to join with them in sending the 

ride on its way at 9.00pm on 8 June. 

 

8.2 – Citizens Advice Bureau – The Clerk reported that they had written thanking the Council 

for their generous donation. 

 

 

There being no further business, meeting closed at 8.44pm.   


